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Election to serve as member-elected Director on PraxisAuril Board from 1 January 2019 - 31 December 2020

Please supply with this form, a personal position statement of no more than 500 words and a one-page biographical profile by 12 noon on 30 October 2018, to be distributed with voting papers for the position of member-elected Director on the PraxisAuril Board.  The information you provide will be printed exactly as supplied and will be distributed to all nominated representatives of PraxisAuril who are entitled to vote.

To be completed by Nominee
I confirm that I am willing to stand as a candidate for election to the Board of PraxisAuril.
Name of Nominee:	
Nominee’s Job Title:	
Name of Nominee’s Institution:	
Signature of Nominee:	
Date:	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Line Manager Signature:	

To be completed by Proposer (must be an employee of another fully paid up member institution)
I nominate the above person as a candidate to serve as member-elected Director on the PraxisAuril Board.
Name of Proposer:	
Proposer’s Job Title:	
Name of Proposer’s Institution:	
Signature of Proposer:	
Date:	

If you have any queries relating to the nomination process, please contact the CEO, Maxine Ficarra, by phone on 01223-659950 or by email: maxine.ficarra@praxisauril.org.uk

The completed form must be emailed to maxine.ficarra@praxisauril.org.uk to arrive no later than 12 noon on 30 October 2018.



Personal Position Statement (max 500 words)
The Personal Position Statement is to illustrate your knowledge and experience of the sector and how you envisage PraxisAuril’s role, as a national association within the sector.
The statement should be used to illustrate what major issues you think need to be addressed nationally and what you would seek to do to influence government stakeholders and other interested parties on behalf of the sector.
The Statement should also give your vision of how PraxisAuril should be positioned in the future, its relationship with other organisations and stakeholders involved in knowledge exchange and commercialisation and how you see PraxisAuril’s role developing both nationally and internationally.
Applications for member-elected Director should demonstrate a clear understanding of a diverse range of member needs - and highlight any specific skills and experience with which you would aim to support the Board.
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